
Dear Sir/ Madam 

I would like to see all products labeled with their content of palm oil so people can 
make an informed decision on whether to purchase a product that causes extinctions 
of species due to poor land management. 

To ignore this warning now would fuel the next generations’ anger at our apathy 
towards conservation whilst we have responsibility for it. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Luke Boyle 

 


